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Wadhwani, Emel@Waterboards

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 9:15 AM
To: Wadhwani, Emel@Waterboards
Subject: Subject:  SWRCB/OCC File A-2239(a)-(c):  Update regarding Board workshop and 

public comment period

    This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board. 
On February 8, 2016, the State Water Resources Control Board released a proposed order in the above matter and 
announced a Board workshop and written public comment period.  Thereafter, in a letter dated February 25, 2016, the 
State Water Board postponed the date of the Board workshop and extended the deadline for submission of written 
comments. 
                                                                  
This message informs interested persons that the State Water Board intends to send out a second revised notice next 
week, further postponing the Board workshop and extending the public comment period.  The Board workshop will be 
held on Wednesday, May 4, 2016, at the Cal/EPA Building, 1001 I Street, in Sacramento.   The State Water Board expects 
to extend the written public comment period deadline to approximately two weeks after the May 4th Board 
workshop.   The State Water Board will additionally schedule a second Board workshop to be held in Fresno and is 
currently working to finalize the date and venue for that workshop. 
 
A Second Revised Transmittal letter with the new date for the Sacramento Board workshop, the new deadline for 
written public comments, and a date for the Fresno Board workshop will be released as soon as the details have been 
finalized.  The Second Revised Transmittal Letter will also be posted at 
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/public_notices/petitions/water_quality/a2239_sanjoaquin_ag.shtml  
 
The State Water Board also hereby informs interested persons that several new disclosures of ex parte communications 
in the above matter have been posted at 
http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/public_notices/petitions/water_quality/a2239_sanjoaquin_ag2.shtml  
 
 

 
Pam Downing 
Legal Secretary 
Office of Chief Counsel 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 22nd Floor 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
PH: (916) 341-5154 
E-Mail: Pamela.Downing@Waterboards.ca.gov  
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You are currently subscribed to a2239_abc as: emel.wadhwani@waterboards.ca.gov. 

To unsubscribe click here: leave-5748020-
4986333.708baa9a31ddeef8538cb24f60d1fcab@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov 


